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U.S. GOVERNMENT SITES

U.S. Agency for International Development:
Humanitarian Assistance: Leahy War Victims Fund
http://www.usaid.gov/our_work/
humanitarian_assistance/the_funds/lwvf/index.html

U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention:
Landmine Injury Prevention
http://www.cdc.gov/programs/global3.htm

U.S. Department of Defense: Defense Security
Cooperation Agency: Office of Humanitarian
Assistance and Mine Action
http://www.dsca.osd.mil/programs/HA/HA.htm 

U.S. Department of Defense: Humanitarian Demining
Training Center: U.S. Humanitarian Mine Action
Programs
http://www.wood.army.mil/hdtc/ushma.html

U.S. Department of State: Bureau of Political-Military
Affairs: Office of Weapons Removal and Abatement
http://www.state.gov/t/pm/wra/

NON-GOVERNMENT SITES

The Asia Foundation
http://www.asiafoundation.org/

CARE: Landmines: The Hidden Menace
http://www.careusa.org/newsroom/specialreports/
land_mines/index.asp

Clear Path International
http://www.clearpathinternational.org/

Geneva International Center for Humanitarian
Demining
http://www.gichd.ch/

The HALO Trust
http://www.halotrust.org/

Humpty Dumpty Institute: Mine Action
http://www.humptydumpty.net/nmag.asp

International Committee of the Red Cross: Landmines
http://www.icrc.org/eng/mines

Landmine Survivors Network
http://www.landminesurvivors.org/

Landmines Struggle Center
http://www.lsce98.8m.com/lsce98/index.html

The Marshall Legacy Institute
http://www.marshall-legacy.org/index.html 

Mine Action Information Center at James Madison
University
http://maic.jmu.edu/

NATO Partnership for Peace Trust Fund
http://www.nato.int/pfp/trust-fund.htm

OneWorld.net: Landmines
http://www.oneworld.net/article/archive/97/ 

Operation Landmine: A Project of Operation USA
http://www.opusa.org/oplandmine.html

Rotary International: Rotarians Discuss Ways to
Address Landmines Scourge
http://www.rotary.org/newsroom/newsbasket/
2002/021002/

U.N. Mine Action Service: E-Mine
http://www.mineaction.org/

U.N./USA Adopt-a-Minefield
http://www.landmines.org/ _

KEY INTERNET SITES
Please note that the U.S. Department of State assumes no responsibility for the content and availability 

of the resources listed below; such responsibility resides solely with the providers.
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